
PUSH MD TRAINING 
FOR NEGRO YOUTH 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 
—Programs have been 
launched by Negro 
physicians in New 
York and Chicago to 
attract colored youths 
to medical careers ac- 

cording to speakers at 
the convention of the 
National Medical As- 
sgelation here :' 

It Was noted that 
enough opportunities 
are now open to Ne- 
groes Jn medical 
schools to justify in- 
creased attention 
to such programs. 

Dr. Leonidas H7 
Berry of Chicago told 

* of an NMA-spOnsored 
one-day conference at 
the University of Chi- 
cago last spring where 
800 youngsters and 
parents heard of the 
opportunities in a Vi* K 
riety of health car*. 
reers. 

He said recruit?*, 
ment efforts frequent- ; 

l£ fail to make clear 

that there is room for 
all races in the health 
field. 

BROCHURES AND 
FILMS intended to in- 
terest school children 
are sometimes objec- 
tionable to Negroes, 
said Dr. C.A.P.Brown> 
of N.Y. One film he 
found was "nothing 
short of lily-white and 
Happytown, U.S.A. I 
think there was one 
Negro in it and he 
was carrying a tray." 

The Manhattan Cen- 
tral Medical Society 
is now preparing more 
suitable materials as 
part of its new pro- 
gram begun in 11 Man- 
hattan junior high 
schools last year, Dr. 
Brown said. Eighth- 
grade children were 
taken on tours of Har- 
lem Hospital and . 

shown what'they could 
work toward in ano- 

ther jtert of this effort, 
f Dr. E.L. Rann of 
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JOE JULIAN, a De- 

mocratic candidate for 
the State Assembly 
from District No. 2, 
has been a resident 
of Las Vegas for 14 
years. His extensive 
business experience in 
this area has encom- 

passed the fields of 
radio, automobile care 
and retail liquor es- 

tablishments. 
Julian has been ac- 

tive in civic and char- 
itable work through his 
membership on nu- 

* merous committees 
and such service or- 

ganizations as the Va- 
riety Club, Elks, Lions 
and Knights of Colum- 
bus. In two previous 
political campaigns, 
he received the en- 

f dorsement of the Nev- 
ada Voters League. 

In seeking a seat 
In the State Assembly, 
Julian says his plat-, 
form Is dedicated to 
improving the lot of 
the working man on 
the premise that li- 
berty, equality and 
justice are the inali- 
enable rights of all 
American citizens re- 

gardless of race,' 
creed or ancestry. 

"I know Nevada’s 
problems,” says Ju- 
lian. "I am particu- 
larly familiar with the. 
needs of Southern Ne- 
vada. I believe I will 
be able to sell my 
plans for bettering our 
area to enough fellow 
legislators to get pos- 
itive action of benefit 
to all residents of Las 
Vegas.” 

4 

r 

I 
I 

! 

Charlotte, N. C. 
pointed out that dis- 
crimination in hospi- 
tals is "Just about 
licked” and Negro 
physicians are on the 

staffs of most hospi- 
tals. But this will be 
only token desegrega- 
tion until there are 

more young Negroes 
prepared to apply for 

openings, he said. 
Charlotte, a city of 

200,000, of whom one 
third are Negro, has 
only 12 Negro physi- 
cians he pointed out. 
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